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New TA Workshop  ● Friday, August 11, 2023 (McKimmon) ● go.ncsu.edu/taw



Teaching Certificate  ● go.ncsu.edu/professional-development-teaching

New Teaching Certificate offered.  
Workshops are both in-person 
and online.  The Teaching 
Certificate is open to all graduate 
students and postdocs with an 
interest in teaching.



Contact  ● Dr. Rhonda Sutton  ● 919.515.0326  ● rhonda_sutton@ncsu.edu

2023 New TA Workshop 
• Full day in person at the McKimmon Center
• Morning plenaries and afternoon breakout sessions
• Morning sessions cover supporting students, legal 

considerations, communication and active learning
• Afternoon sessions provide information on the libraries, 

online learning, in-person classes, grading, classroom 
management and advice from experienced TAs

• Priority is new TAs, however, all are welcome to attend
• Pre-register through our new registration system:  

go.ncsu.edu/professional-development-registration
Students should select “New TA Workshop” from the drop 
down menu and be sure to enter their Unity ID in the 
registration form (ex: rssutton).

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/9141b7d497e346e3b0a777c978686757


Contact  ● Dr. Rhonda Sutton  ● 919.515.0326  ● rhonda_sutton@ncsu.edu

Frequently Asked Questions
Q: Is the New TA Workshop required?
A: Although not required, The Graduate School encourages individual 
departments or colleges to make participation a requirement so that new TAs 
receive information that can help them be successful in their teaching role.

Q: How do students register for the New TA Workshop?
A: Students need to register through the Graduate School’s new registration 
system at:  go.ncsu.edu/professional-development-registration. They need to 
select “New TA Workshop” from the drop down menu and also be sure to 
enter their Unity ID (ex: rssutton) correctly in the online registration form.

Q: How many times a year do you offer this training?
A: We provide a full-scale New TA Workshop once per year in August. We 
offer smaller-scale teaching workshops throughout the fall and spring 
semesters (and these count towards the Teaching Certificate).  To find out 
more, visit the Teaching Programs website at:  go.ncsu.edu/professional-
development-teaching 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b/form/9141b7d497e346e3b0a777c978686757
https://grad.ncsu.edu/professional-development/teaching-programs/


Contact  ● Dr. Rhonda Sutton  ● 919.515.0326  ● rhonda_sutton@ncsu.edu

How HR Representatives Help Us:

We appreciate the assistance of the HR 
representatives.  You are the main connection 
that helps us identify who to contact about the 
New TA Workshop.  The earlier TA hires are 

processed, the sooner we can let those 
students know about the free training that can 

help them succeed in their teaching role.

Thank you!
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